
New homes near Clayhill Road
Burghfield

I attended the consultation and presentation of plans for a development of
around 100  new homes in Burghfield Common.

I encouraged them to increase the proportion of affordable homes for sale
with the affordable section of the plans, and favoured styles and finishes
for the houses that blend with local styles.
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